
After the City Council meeting on February 12, 2019, the applicants met with the Cancer Center’s 
representatives to explore resolutions.  After exchanging ideas during several meetings, resolution was 
achieved.  The only part of the resolution relevant to land use is that the applicants have agreed to 
reduce the height of the proposed structure by three feet.  This height reduction is shown on the 
applicant’s revised grading plan, which Adobe Associates submitted to the City, via email, on June 21, 
2019. 
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